
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Next week apart from the excitement of our “Royal 

Wedding” afternoon we will be welcoming our new  

Reception into School on Thursday.  We still have 2  

places left for September, should you know of any parent 

unhappy with their allocated school please let them know. 

Week ending 11th May 2018 

Letters 

The Royal Wedding—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Lily 

For excellent identification of right 

angles in shapes. 

 

Year  2 — Verdi 

For solving questions by reading  

different graphs. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Bessie 

For improving in her English and  

Mathematics work through trying her 

very best at all times. 

  

Royal Wedding Homework 

The children have a piece of card to take 

home to make up their invite to the Royal 

Wedding for our Friday celebration.  10 

house points will be awarded.  The children 

will need it to enter the Church on  

Friday for our wedding!  

Bags2School 

We have arranged 

another date for 

Bags2School.  The  

collection date will be 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 

at 9.00 am. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Holly P 

Finlay 

who celebrated their birthdays this 

week. 

FUSS—Beetle Drive 

Friday 18th May 2018 

The Oak  

Tickets available from 

office. 

Donations of raffle 

prizes would be  

gratefully received. 

Skip Help 

A skip will be delivered to 

school next week.  Any 

volunteers to help clear 

out our gardening/FUSS 

shed or weeding the 

grounds would be most 

welcome. 

Old Bed Linen 

Please could you send in any 

unwanted bed line/curtains 

so that Yr 3 / 4 can use 

them next term. 

Early Birds and Little 

Owls 

If you require an ad hoc 

booking for Wrap 

Around Care we will now 

need at least 24 hours 

notice. This is due to 

high numbers in both.  

Unfortunately unless you 

have made a booking for 

Early Birds we will not be 

able to accept children 

just turning up on the 

morning. 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor required and After 

School Play Supervisor.  Please contact 

the office  for more information. 

Year 3 / 4 Poetry Recitals 

Year 3 / 4 are invited to learn poems 

for week beginning 21st May.  10 and 

20 house points will be awarded for 

their recital during out Worship times. 

Birthday Treats 

Any sweets given as birthday treats 

from children will be put in book bags.  

They are not to be eaten on school 

premises.  If you do not wish your child 

to have these ‘donated’ sweets please 

inform the office.  This is currently 

under school policy review. 


